
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Wednesday,	10	May	2017	
9:11:24	PM	
	
I	wish	to	express	my	support	for	the	increase	of	solar	feeding	tarriffs	to	be	in	line	
with	wholesale	electricity	prices	AND	also	recognise	the	environmental	and	
health	benefits	of	solar.	I	believe	this	should	be	regulated	to	give	certainty	to	
individuals	and	businesses	investing	in	solar	generation	capacity.		
	
Regards	
	
Charlie	Bell	
	
Charlie	Bell		

	
Postcode:	2320	
	
	




